
Dear all,  
 
We have had some very exciting news that our Netball team, having come first 
in their tournament on Tuesday, are now through to the County Finals!! The chil-
dren will be travelling down to Southampton to take part in an all day event—
good luck team! 
 
Today we have had the most wonderful atmosphere in school with a sea of red, 
white and blue to celebrate ‘French Friday’.  The children started the day with a 
‘Who wants to be a millionaire’ quiz with Mr Collins and subsequently enjoyed 
brunch of a croissant or pain au chocolat. French is our chosen Modern Foreign 
language that we teach and we were so impressed with how Year 6 has delivered 
lessons across the school this afternoon.  Thanks for the huge effort in dress-
ing the children up!  We are looking forward to our next dressing up day in a 
couple of week for World Book day. 
 
Miss Ovenden,    
Headteacher 
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Upcoming dates……… 
Tuesday 27th February—Sleep workshop for parents @9.30am 

Thursday 7th March—WORLD BOOK DAY! 

Friday 8th March at 9.15am—Petronas Class Assembly 

Tuesday 12th March—Year 5 the Theatre (Macbeth) 

Thursday 14th March—Gremlin Dance Challenge 

Friday 15th March at 9.15am—Skylon Class Assembly 

Friday 15th March—Red Nose Day 

Tuesday 19th March—Year 3 visit to Natural History Museum 

Week beg 25th March—Parents consultations 

Monday 25th March—YR visit to Bocketts Farm 

Thursday 28th March—LAST DAY OF TERM 

 

Values Award Winners! 

Achievement: Jace & Aiyana 

High Expectations: Tess & Chase 

Friendliness: Daniel & Aria 

Confidence: Sasha & Bidhan 

Respect: Lily & Millie 

Fairness: Mukudzei & Lily-Mai 

Our Headteacher’s star spotters this week are  Talia &  Jonny .  

Well done to Blackpool  and  Skylon who won class of the 

week for good attendance. 

 

On the last Friday of the half term, four Tower 

Hill teams travelled to Samuel Cody to play a 

tournament against Velmead Junior school. 

The boys each played four matches and per-

formed admirably throughout. There were lots 

of goals, wins, losses and draws but most im-

portantly the games were played in a great 

spirit and were thoroughly enjoyed by all who 

took part. Well done boys.  

You can donate to my JustGiving page by clicking 

here https://www.justgiving.com/page/daniela-giaco-

1704791727047?

utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%

A huge well done to Gaia 

who cut off her long locks 

for the Little Princess trust 

in the half term.  So far she 

has raised £651!  We have a 

money box in reception or 

there is the link below if 

you’d like to support her. 
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